
 

All Saints Catholic School in Swift Current 
recently received a special thank you card from 
the new Syrian family that arrived in their 
community recently.  The card displays pictures 
of the children ready for the school year.  The 
children were carrying backpacks and school 
supplies purchased thanks to the fundraising 
from our Free the Children committee at All 
Saints Catholic.  It is student efforts like this 
that make our school and faith community a 
great place to live in.  Congratulations to our 
Free the Children committee and may God 
bless this new family as they adjust to their 
new life in Canada! 

 

Troy Froehlich – Vice Principal 


